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Discovery Week 

Dear Parents/Carers 

The booking system for Discovery Week has now closed. You should have received 

confirmation of the booking via the app and/or email. Each confirmation includes a unique 

booking reference for your convenience. 

We understand that due to high demand, some activities may have reached their capacity. 

To accommodate everyone's interests, we've provided a link to a waiting list that was sent 

out to all parents via test message on Friday 15th December. This link will allow you to place 

your child on a waiting list for any activity they were unable to book initially. The link will 

remain active until 8th January. 

In the coming month of January, we will contact you with detailed information regarding the 

payment schedule. We're aware that December tends to be a financially demanding month, 

and therefore, we want to ensure that you have ample time to organise payments, especially 

for any necessary deposits. Rest assured, we'll provide clear instructions on how to proceed 

with payments. 

Should you have any queries or need further assistance, please don't hesitate to contact us 

by emailing postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs K Hibbs 

Headteacher 

 

 


